"This is only the scope of work for the project. For more information, interested
parties should contact Procurement at purchasing@stpgov.org to ensure receipt
of a full project package, to be listed as a plan holder and to ensure any addenda
to the project package are received."

Scope of work/Services

The existing CB-07 catch basin located at 127 Honeywood Drive (RO8MO066), Slidell, LA
70461(S13-T09-R15) shall be removed and a new CB-07 catch basin shall be
constructed. Dimensions for the new box are 5.3’ x 7’ with and invert of 5.167’ from top of casting.
The cast iron frame, grate and lid shall be re-used.

3.167’ of .5’ x 1" mountable curb shall be removed and replaced. Curb is to be constructed of
4000 PSI, Class M concrete with fiber mesh. All work shall be done in accordance with the LA
DOTD Standard Specifications for Roads and Bridges, Section 707, 2016 Edition. Work shall
include all necessary saw cuts and reinforcing steel to remove and install. Work shall also include
the back fill and compacting of sinkholes and installation of sod to all disturbed areas. Installation
of sod shall be done in accordance with LA DOTD Standard Specifications for Roads and Bridges,
Section 714, 2016 Edition.

All signage and barricades shall be provided and all debris shall be removed at no direct pay.

The time period to complete the work shall be thirty (30) calendar days from issuance of the Notice
to Proceed by the Parish.

All supervision, labor, materials, tools, supplies, equipment, and permits required to complete the
work shall be included in the lump sum quote.

A Quote Guarantee is not required for this project.

Any work that may be reasonably inferred from the specifications or drawings as being required
to produce the intended result shall be supplied whether or not it is specifically called for. Work,
materials or equipment described herein which so applied to this project are covered by a well-
known technical meaning or specification shall be deemed to be governed by such recognized
standards unless specifically excluded.
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